

ESTABLISHING DUT STUDENT PREFERENCES DURING COVID-19 (LOCKDOWN LEVEL 1)

Dear DUT Student,

We would appreciate your response to this survey. In light of the return of students to DUT campuses, this survey is part of a university initiative to establish your preferred learning modality and requisite facilities during COVID-19 (Alert Level 1).

Your survey response will assist the university to better understand your circumstances and make informed decisions in the best interest of your learning, health and safety at this time.

It will take no more than 5 minutes to **respond online** to this survey. Your responses will be **compiled anonymously** and the **data confidentiality protected**.



Microsoft Forms

your voice counts!



ENVISION2030